
The IX Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications, 
 
DECIDES: 
 
 

PCC.I/DEC. 43 (IX-06) 1 To accept the proposal submitted by the National Institute of Standards and 
Technology of the United States (NIST) to hold an MRA Workshop in 2007, 
in the United States.   
 
To instruct the CITEL Secretariat to conduct appropriate consultations with 
NIST so as to have the MRA Workshop included in the CITEL training 
proposal for 2007. 
 
To invite the Chairman of PCC.I to convey a note to the CITEL Coordinator of 
Human Resources Development communicating the full endorsement of PCC.I 
to this important training initiative and requesting its inclusion into the CITEL 
Training Program for 2007.   

 
 
 
 

                                                           

1   Document CCP.I-TEL/doc. 886/06 


